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Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

Please do not move forward with this project. This forest land is so sacred and so part of our identity here in the
PNW. To see it cleared/thinned for short term gains is a travesty. Instead, we should be doing more to ensure the

preservation of these forests.

The scale of this proposed project is immense and reviewing the map of the proposed clearing/thinning is
breathtakingly awful.

Beyond the beauty that would be lost, so too is another chance to make the right decisions regarding climate
change and our future. Please don't be on the wrong side of history for short term economic gain.

Sincerely,

Robert Campbell



